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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
2024-2025 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET

Public Hearing Notice is hereby given that a Regular Called Meeting of the Governing

Body of the City of Hubbard will be held on Tuesday, the 17" day of September 2024 at
6:00 p.m. to consider and adopt the 2024-2025 Fiscal Year Budget. This budget will raise
more total property taxes than last year’s budget by 528,684.27 which is 4.5849%, and of
that amount 511,791.50 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax
roll this year. A copy of the proposed budget may be found here:
https://www.hubbardcity.com.
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